
Saco Bay Artists 
November,	2021,	Newsle0er	

	

Our meetings will USUALLY be held on the second Monday of the month, unless there is a 
conflict with the Rec Center.  Times: @ 10;30-12:30  

 Saco Parks and Rec Center, 
75 Franklin Street, Saco, ME. 

PLEASE NOTE – OUR NEXT MEETING WILL BE ON MONDAY, November 8th.  ALL 
WELCOME.

---  MASKS--- ARE REQUIRED IN THE BUILDING AND MEETING ROOM DUE TO 
SURGE IN COVID.  SOCIAL DISTANCING WILL APPLY.

DUES:  Please	Note:		It	is	&me	to	pay	dues.	If	paid	before	February	1st,	the	dues	
amount	is	$30.00		If	the	dues	are	paid	a;er	Feb	1,	the	dues	amount	is	$40.00.	Form	is	
a=ached.	

NOTES	FROM	ELLEN:		
Hi	Everyone	-		
					We	had	a	good	mee&ng	in	October,	and	a	fun	and	informa&ve	demo	by	Tim	Parks	was	
enjoyed	by	all.	It	was	a	great	follow	up	to	Iona's	demo	on	sketching,		by	also	using	sight-sized	
drawing.		And	we	all	got	to	try	it!		
		
At	the	November		8th	mee&ng	we	will	be	discussing	when	to	end	the	SBA	pain&ng	sessions	for	
the	winter,	the	Art	Swap	and	Sale	for	the	December	mee&ng,	and	officers	for	the	new	year.		

	We will have a pottery demo by SBA member Richard Winslow.  Richard is an award winning 
artist in oils and pastels, and is also a successful, professional potter.  He will be bringing his 
pottery wheel - we look forward to seeing his creations! 
Hope to see many of you there! 

Best to all, Ellen 
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Officers/Committee Chairs: 

Cochairs:  Ellen Pelletier – Prepare agendas, run meetings, demos 
                 David Steed – Facility, Finance 
Committee chairs: 
                 Lettie Lemay – Treasurer 
                 Elsie Reese – Newsletter 
                 Kathy Angel Lee – Summer show coordinator, membership 
                 Sylvia Orchard - Events 
                 Stephen Beckett – Webmaster 
                 Susan Hanna – Facebook coordinator 

The demo by Tim Parks led us to rediscover sight/size drawing the way old masters did it.  Very 
Insightful.  

                   

	2021		PORTRAIT			SKETCHING			SESSIONS:		Sketching	Sessions	have	come	to	a	close	for	2021.		
We	look	forward	to	beginning	again	in	June	of	2022.	
		
Sponsored	by	the	Libby	Library	and	Saco	Bay	Ar&sts.	 	For	more	informa&on	call	the	library	at	
934-4351	or	Saco	Bay	Ar&sts	–	Sylvia	at	934-2930.	
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